
Thank you for calling Local 1262’s Information Hotline. This is the latest update from 

President Harvey Whille as of Friday, September 16 and contains two messages. This hotline – 

as well as other important updates and information for our members -- can also be found on 

our web site at www.ufcw1262.org. 

President Harvey Whille is proud to announce Local 1262’s 2022 Scholarship winners. 

Julia Zottola, who works at the Warwick ShopRite, was the winner of this year’s $2,500 Sam 

Kinsora Memorial Scholarship. 

The winners of $1,500 scholarships are: 

Hannah Doyle, whose father Devon Doyle works at the Newton ShopRite. 

Kelly Grusz, whose father Daniel Grusz works at the Matamoras ShopRite. 

Briana Medina, whose father Paul Medina works at the Newburgh Stop & Shop. 

Halyee Ficuciello, whose father Eddy Orema works at the Morris Plains Stop & Shop. 

Maria “Natalie” Paitchel, who works at the Netcong ShopRite. 

Jordyn Rush, whose father Richard Rush works at the Sparta Stop & Shop. 

Enzo Suarez, who works at the Jersey City Acme. 

Maraya Watson, who works at the Elizabeth ShopRite.  

And, Jason Ziskind of the Parsippany ShopRite. 

Local 1262 congratulates these winners and encourages our members and their dependents 

to apply to our 2023 Scholarship Program.  Details on the Program can be found on our website at 

www.ufcw1262.org 

Local 1262 also would like to remind members who are interested in obtaining full-time 

positions or promotion to department manager or other classified positions to look for the Bid Sheets 

posted in your store this month.  The Bid Sheets are typically posted by your employer near the time 

clocks or in the break rooms.  If there are no Bid Sheets posted in your store, please contact your 

Union Representative immediately.  Names can be placed on the Bid Sheets until September 30.  Bid 

Sheets will not be posted again until March 2023. 

That concludes this hotline.  Thank you for calling Local 1262. 
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